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February 2022
Dates for your Diary

February 2nd: Parent Teacher Meeting Phonecalls (2:10-4:30). Book your 5 minute phonecall
through Aladdin Connect.
(School will close early on WED FEB 2nd to accommodate PT Meetings)
Junior Infants, First & Third class will be collected at 1:40pm
Senior Infants, Second and 4th will be collected at 1:50pm
5th & 6th class will be collected at 2:00pm

February 8th: BOM Meeting at 5pm
February15th: Swimming begins for Mr Sheil’s (5th) and Miss Mullen’s (3rd) classes. Payment can be
made on Aladdin Connect or through the office

February 18th: St Fiacc’s closes at 12.00pm for Staff Training
Jun Infants will be collected at 11:30
First & Third class will be collected at 11:40
Sen Infants, Second and 4th will be collected at 11:50
5th & 6th class will be collected at 12:00

February 21st - February 25th: St Fiacc’s is closed for 1 week.

March 16th-18th: St Fiacc’s is closed for the National holiday. We are taking an extra day here granted
by the government to commemorate those who died from Covid and to acknowledge what all of us have
been through.

Thank you!
To all families returning our family contribution envelope. Date of next contribution: Wed
February 3rd
WE ARE ENROLLING

St Fiacc’s is accepting enrolment application forms for next year’s Junior Infants. Please drop

completed application to the office by February 3rd

RSE Programme

The Relationships and Sexuality in Education Programme is presently being taught at St. Fiacc’s.

Please take the time to discuss the material with your child.

St Fiacc’s Library Appeal 2022
Thank you so much to all the parents who responded to our appeal for library books.So far we have
received over 700 quality books that will really enhance our pupils’ reading experience at our school.  We
are still accepting books right through the year. For further details or queries please contact Mr Bolton via
email at- mrbolton@stfiaccs.com or Sharon at the office.
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Living Our Ethos

This month we celebrate the life of our Patron Saint - St. Bridget.

Our 6th classes will introduced to German over 6
weeks thanks to Primary Languages Ireland

4th and 6th are enjoying weekly cricket on the
yard this Term
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